
 

20 April 2022 

THE RESIDENTS 
EVERGREEN LIFESTYLE - BERGVLIET 
30 HOMESTEAD AVE 
BERGVLIET 
CAPE TOWN 
7945 
 

Dear All, 

 

MANAGEMENT CHANGES – EVERGREEN LIFESTYLE BERGVLIET 

 

It gives me great pleasure to announce that Bronwyn Davis has been appointed as the Village Manager of 

Evergreen Lifestyle Bergvliet. She has been an instrumental part of our business during the past 4 years. I 

particularly recall her commitment during COVID-19 where she lived in the Evergreen Lifestyle Village Noordhoek 

without going home for 3 months to protect her residents from possible infection. Until recently she held the role 

of Group Hospitality Manager where she was always assisting villages with arranging social events and the group 

wide social calendar. Although not new to Evergreen Lifestyle Bergvliet, I am looking forward to Bronwyn now 

settling in to life at the village and I am convinced she will make a positive contribution to the managing of the 

village, building on what has already been done. 

I would also like to extend a heartfelt “Thank You” to Shawn Ferreira who has been managing the village for the 

past year since Christine Dempers moved to Evergreen Diep River. Shawn has done an exemplary job of holding the 

reigns and ensuring the high level of management was maintained.  Shawn will remain in the village as Assistant 

Village Manager and be a direct support to Bronwyn in the daily operations of the village. I am personally very 

proud of you Shawn, your leadership shown during these difficult times speaks volumes of your character. 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating both these employees and providing them with your full support. I look 

forward to a positive working relationship with both Bronwyn and Shawn. 

These changes are effective immediately. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

GARRY REED 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
EMAIL: garryr@evergreenlifestyle.co.za  
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